



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Great Lakes Center for Autism Treatment and Research (GLC) Outpatient program! We are very excited to have you as part of our growing family.

At GLC, you can expect a team of professionals that will help work with you and your family to learn about our services and how they will help your child. Whether your child is just starting their preschool education, currently enrolled in school, or getting ready to transition into adulthood, a clinician will work with your family to come up with a comprehensive treatment plan that will fit the needs of both the child and your family.

Our friendly office support team will help families navigate how to get services initiated and set up appointments for parent meetings, assessments, and tours of our facilities. You will receive communication about scheduling changes and upcoming events on a regular basis.

This parent handbook is designed to help you understand GLC's policies and procedures and provide some basic information about our services and locations for children of all ages and young adults. It is also the introduction to our GLC family that will work together to help your child and family achieve treatment goals.

We encourage you to visit our new website to learn more about us and the staff that are part of our programs. We look forward to our ongoing partnership! Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions, concerns, or comments.

Thank you for choosing GLC to help achieve your child and family's goals!

Sincerely

Jeana Koerber, Ph.D BCBA-D

Clinical Director

Website: www.autismtreatmentresearch.org